
At Sproughton C of E Primary School, we celebrated Shakespeare week. We learnt about 

Shakespeare, his plays and the characters he created. As part of our learning, we had a 

Shakespeare dress-up day and everyone came to school dressed as a character from a play. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Our reception children acted out scenes from Romeo and Juliet 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


